
When: Tuesday, August 8, 2017 

Where: Autumn Meadows Park (at the 

picnic table closest to Jay St.) 

Time: 7 p.m. 
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Homeowners and Renters Welcome! 

Do you have ideas for the newsletter? 
Email AutumnMeadowsNews@gmail.com. 

 

Please join your neighbors for lemonade, 

snacks, and family fun on Saturday, August 

5th, from 2-4 p.m. at Autumn Meadows Park. 

Hope to see you there! 

Neighborhood Streets Update 

Resident's traffic concerns have been 

gathered and compiled and your Board 

will do its best to complete and submit a 

Safety Campaign Request Form to 

Washington County. Thank you to all who 

emailed concerns. 

 

Neighborhood Improvement 
In response to last summer's bark dust fires 

in common area flowerbeds along 174th 

Ave., your Board and our Property 

Manager had the bark dust replaced with 

river rock. The result is attractive and much 

safer. 

visit autumnmeadowspdx.com for contact info 

Lawn CARE 
 

Single Family Homes:  Please continue to 

water and weed your front lawns and 

flower beds. Street trees need to be 

trimmed up 8 feet for sidewalk traffic and 

street parking. Together we can keep our 

neighborhood attractive and property 

values high. 

Dog Owners 
You are responsible to have your dog on-

leash whenever he/she is out of your yard. 

You are always required to clean up your 

pet's waste and deposit it in your own 

garbage can. 

ARC Form 
Homeowners, you are required to 

complete and submit an Architecture 

Review (ARC) Form and wait for approval 

before you change the appearance or 

function of your home. This includes paint, 

yard re-dos, fence building, satellite dish 

installation, and tree removal. 


